
 

 

PASSAIC COUNTY UTILITIES AUTHORITY 
 

 
“PUBLIC NOTICE” 

 
 

TAKE NOTICE The PCUA will hold their Regular Meeting virtually via Microsoft Teams. 

There will be no members of the public physically present, as authorized under N.J.S.A. 10:4-

12(a). If a member of the public wishes to place a public comment on the record, please email 

PCUApublic@passaiccountynj.org stating your name, address, and matter to be addressed by 

the Board by no later than October 3, 2023 at 3:00 PM, The Chairman of to the Board shall read 

same into the public record. Moreover, some members of the Board may participate 

telephonically, pursuant to the Board By-Laws and in compliance with N.J.S.A. 10:4-12-1, et 

seq. Official action will be taken.  

  
  

Gary Marchese              
Gary Marchese, Chairperson 
 
DATED:   October 3, 2023 
 
E-mail to:  Herald News 
        Record Newspaper 
 
On file with the Passaic County Clerk 
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